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NOMINATIONS FOR SERVICE PERSONNEL STAFF DEVELOPMENT COUNCIL
The Hampshire County Service Personnel Staff Development Council consists of representatives from each of the service areas which are rotated on a yearly basis. Each service area has two members. 
Meetings will be held on Faculty Senate Days. Items discussed include goals and the selection of in-service classes. The Council's purpose is to help service personnel receive the educational support they need.
We are asking for nominations of two people from your school or department to serve on the council. If you are interested in serving, or know of someone you would like to nominate (and who would accept), please submit the name or names to me by August 26th.
Thanks
Amy Haines, Council Advisor
I would like to nominate to serve on the Hampshire County Service Personnel Staff Development Council for the 2016-2017 term.
Signature:

Return nominations to Amy Haines, Central Office, by August 26, 2016.
